June 4
Sac members in attendance: (virtual) Sarah wile, Paula Brigley, Kate Brown, Louise Benedicto, Arlene Duggan
OLD BUSINESS:
Sarah gave  a brief principal report.
New Business:
1. Class configurations- Sarah shared the class configurations and numbers in each class. Discussion around the soft cap and hard cap.  
1. Affordable Lunches- Sarah shared what she knew about the Hot Lunches being affordable for all and the province will be handling the organizing of this initiative. It shouldn’t add anymore to our work load.
1. Playground-Sarah stated that  the Home and School will be taking the proceeds of the auction and putting it aside for the development of a new playground on the Senior side. Louise asked how much would a playground cost. Sarah stated probably 150000 dollars depending on what we want and that it has to be accessible. Next year, both SAC and the Home and School will look at the footprint of the playground and get some ideas of what we want and then we can get some accurate quotes.
Sarah will contact HRM in the upcoming school year.
The rest of the meeting was spent constructing the SAC report.
Meeting adjourned at 7:34pm
